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JOB OF THE WEEK 

Do you know anyone looking for a great 

summer job? 

We are recruiting Junior Lifeguards, 

Swim Instructors and General Lifeguards 

to work at our pools in Adelong, Batlow, 

Khancoban, Tumbarumba, and Tumut. 

• Adelong/Tumut positions close 24 September 

• Batlow/Khancoban/Tumbarumba positions close 22 October 

Apply via the Careers section on our website. 

IMPROVEMENT WORKS 

Our outdoor teams are consistently busy 

with improvement and maintenance works 

across the region including road 

maintenance, pothole patching, weed 

spraying, mowing, and more. 

These are just a sample of the works 

happening across the southern end of the 

region: 

• Gravel road pothole patching on River 

Road, Ournie 

• Sealed road pothole patching on 

Tooma Road 

• Weed spraying at the Tumbarumba 

Cemetery 

• Road construction at Snow View 

Estate 

 

GOLDFIELDS PARK UPGRADES 

The finishing steps to stage one upgrades at Goldfields Park, 
Tumbarumba are almost complete.   

The old toilet block has been demolished and the new amenities are 
open. More beautification works are being planned for the demolition 
area in the coming weeks. 

We have already had positive community feedback that the sightlines to 
the sports oval have been dramatically improved and that there is a 
general feeling of more openness in the park now. 
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FOGO PROCESSING PLANT 

We are excited to be expanding our waste management 
services with the construction of a new purpose-built Organics 
Processing Facility, located south of the Tumut Resource 
Recovery Centre in Gilmore. 

Key works being done right now on the project are earthworks 
and the creek culvert installation. 

The new facility will enable Council to locally process and 
repurpose organic waste generated by the community. 

VOLUNTEERS FOR TUMBARUMBA VIC 

Want to share your local knowledge with visitors 
and get experience in the Tourism Industry? 

The Tumbarumba Visitor Information Centre is 
looking for more volunteers to help support its 
weekend operations. 

You need to be free to volunteer on weekends and 
public holidays between approximately 9:30am and 
1:30pm, and have a welcoming, friendly, and 
patient personality. 

The benefits as a volunteer include using your local 
knowledge and skills to help promote the region as 
a great place to holiday and explore, as well as 
gaining experience in the local tourism industry. 

If this sounds like you please email Miki at 
mmcpherson@svc.nsw.gov.au or call 6941 2509 

CULVERT CLEANING 

Our Road Teams have been cleaning and clearing road 
culverts that have become overgrown and built up with debris. 

Ensuring our culverts are kept clear helps to prevent road 
flooding events and allows the natural flow of water under road 
crossings. 

 

DE-AMALGAMATION BUSINESS CASE 

Council has submitted its de-amalgamation 
business case to the Minister for Local 
Government. 

The submission included a copy of the University 
of Newcastle’s Report by Professor Drew – SVC 
Evidence Regarding Advantages and 
Disadvantages of De-amalgamation and an 
overview summary. 

Mayor Chaffey said that the submission was 
necessary to provide certainty for the community 
and council staff and that the stress levels of the 
community and staff warrant that the de-
amalgamation proposal be determined promptly. 

In July this year, Mayor Chaffey and Deputy Mayor 
Thomson met with the Hon. Ron Hoenig MP to 
advocate for a de-amalgamation and they were 

advised to use the LG Act statutory pathway. 

A blocked 

culvert on 

Goobarrag

-andra Rd 

that was 

cleared 

this week. 


